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As a mother of two kids in Portland Public Schools, I ask that you please support this 

bill to further increase education funding in our state. Education has been 

consistently under-funded in Oregon, and school districts are going to have to make 

further cuts next year if the education budget is not increased from what Gov. Kotek 

is proposing. That means larger class sizes, fewer critical support staff, and fewer 

vitally important enrichment programs. Our kids deserve better! 

Thank you for all that you do. 


